
 

 

Dear Presidents: 

 

As is our practice, at District Conference, we honour Zontians who have passed away since 

our previous Conference, which was September 2013 in Pittsburgh. Accordingly, we would 

appreciate receiving the names of those Zontians from your club that we will honour at our 

Memorial Service on Sunday, September 27, 2015. This can include current and/or past 

members who have passed away during this period. 

 

Please respond to cat_wheeler@rogers.com by August 15, 2015, including your area, club, 

and member’s name. In addition, please provide a few words about your member that you 

would like us to share.  Please respond even if you have a nil report. 

 

We appreciate your attention to this matter and thank you in advance. 

 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Cathie Wheeler 
 
Cathie Wheeler 

2015 Conference Chair 

Zonta International District 4 

cat_wheeler@rogers.com 
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